
 

 

April 20, 1998 

Robert R. Rathborne, General Manager 
Coastside County Water District 
766 Main Street 
Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 

Dear Mr. Rathborne, 

Following review and discussion of the Initial Study, “El Granada Transmission Pipeline Replacement Project”, 
the Council has come to consensus on the following: CCWD’s Environmental Analysis is in conflict with the 
MCCC CEQA based Environmental Checklist.  We believe that no decision can be made, relative to the level 
of environmental review, until these conflicts are resolved.  In addition, CCWD’s analysis makes no mention of 
the cumulative effects that this project would have on noted CEQA environmental factors.  We are attaching a 
copy of the MidCoast Community Council Environmental Checklist, completed by our Planning and Zoning 
Committee. 

The Council also requests the budget for this project – not by Phase, but a budget for the whole project.  

Sincerely, 

Laura Stein 
Chair, Planning and Zoning Committee 
 

Enclosures 

Cc:  Richard Gordon 
 San Mateo County Board of Supervisors 
 
 William Rozar 
 Planning and Building Division 
 Development Review Manager 
 
 Jack Liebster 
 Coastal Commission 
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